PO Box 87600 Houghton 2041 50 Second Avenue Houghton Johannesburg Tel: +27 (0)11 483 9100 Fax: +27 (0)11 483 9144

Email: offices@hospicewits.co.za



22 September 2011

Mrs Annemarie Mostert President: Northcliff Rotary Club Northcliff 2115

Dear Mrs Mostert,

Donation of Syringe-drivers to Hospice Wits

Thank-you so much for choosing Hospice Wits to be the recipient of such a significant donation. For what it's worth, I have been associated with Hospice Wits for about 18 years and in that time, we have always been short of syringe-drivers.. they are an expensive, essential tool for every Home Care sister (we have 14) and for every bed (40) in our In-Patient Units in Houghton and Diepkloof.

At a clinical meeting this morning our Home Care sisters felt that, since we have been so blessed by the donation of 150 syringe-drivers, we should pass some on to our neighbouring Hospices in Benoni, Krugersdorp and Pretoria. Even without checking with them, we know that they will all be short of syringe-drivers!

We are very grateful to the Northcliff Rotary Club for your very generous donation.

Kind regards,

Nigel Unwin

CEO